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Thanks for taking time to consider my thoughts on SB365.

I oppose this bill. This is nothing more than an attempt at voter suppression. Citizens have a right to
vote and have their vote counted. Whether my vote counts should not be a function of the U, S.
Postal Service which screws up all of the time with my checks to pay bills. For example, it took three
weeks for one payment to be delivered to the company and I was charged a penalty. There is no
reason UPS will not screw up delivering my mail in ballot. Also, even if you pass the Bill, the courts
will surely overturn it.

It is one of the ironies of history that we live in a liberal democracy which must, in the name of
individual free expression and equal rights, allow the opposition to preach and attempt to undermine
those very principles. In other words, I cannot understand how politicians can say they value
freedom and citizens' right to vote and then try to undermine those rights with their laws.

Thanks for considering my comments. It seems odd to have to even think about such a bad idea.


